

EDMUND G. BROWN JR. GOVERNOR

KAMALA D. HARRIS ATTORNEY GENERAL

January 23, 2013

William V. Bowen, Chief Galt Police Department 455 Industrial Drive Galt, CA 95632

Dear Chief Bowen:

On behalf of the California Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST), and POST staff, I want to express my deepest sympathy over the tragic, on-duty death of Officer Kevin Tonn.

Whenever a California peace officer is killed in the line of duty, the entire profession grieves. This valiant officer will be sorely missed for his contribution to public safety and will live on in the memories of his colleagues.

Officer Tonn will be formally remembered at the beginning of the February 28, 2013, POST Commission Meeting to be held in Garden Grove, California.

If there is anything POST can do during this difficult time, please do not hesitate to contact me personally at (916) 227-2803.

Sincerely,

Interim Executive Director

PAC:mlb



EDMUND G. BROWN JR.
GOVERNOR

KAMALA D. HARRIS ATTORNEY GENERAL February 11, 2013

Sergio Diaz, Chief Riverside Police Department 4102 Orange Street Riverside, CA 92501

Dear Chief Diaz:

On behalf of the California Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST), and POST staff, I want to express my deepest sympathy over the tragic, on-duty death of Officer Michael Crain.

Whenever a California peace officer is killed in the line of duty, the entire profession grieves. This valiant officer will be sorely missed for his contribution to public safety and will live on in the memories of his colleagues.

Officer Crain will be formally remembered at the beginning of the February 28, 2013, POST Commission Meeting to be held in Garden Grove, California.

If there is anything POST can do during this difficult time, please do not hesitate to contact me personally at (916) 227-2803.

Sincerel

ROBERT A. STRESAK Interim Executive Director

AC:mlb



EDMUND G. BROWN JR.
GOVERNOR

KAMALA D. HARRIS ATTORNEY GENERAL February 14, 2013

John P. McMahon, Sheriff San Bernardino County Sheriff's Department 655 East Third Street San Bernardino, CA 92415-1017

Dear Sherrif McMahon:

On behalf of the California Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST), and POST staff, I want to express my deepest sympathy over the tragic, on-duty death of Detective Jeremiah MacKay.

Whenever a California peace officer is killed in the line of duty, the entire profession grieves. This valiant officer will be sorely missed for his contribution to public safety and will live on in the memories of his colleagues.

Detective MacKay will be formally remembered at the beginning of the February 28, 2013, POST Commission Meeting to be held in Garden Grove, California.

If there is anything POST can do during this difficult time, please do not hesitate to contact me personally at (916) 227-2803.

Sincerely,

ROBERT A. STRESAK Interim Executive Director

PAC:mlb